
   
MONTVIEW BOULEVARD PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E  
Week of April 26, 2021 
 

1. Ceiling in Westminster Commons has been removed. Stained glass in the skylights has been 
carefully removed, stored to be reinstalled in new skylights.   

2. Demolition on the 2nd Floor Admin hallway underway, uncovering beautiful Miller Center 
windows and rhyolite. 

3. Asbestos abatement in the basement is complete, air samples complete, and enclosure has 
been removed.  
 
Upcoming next week: Demolition of Eudora Lane concrete.  

 

 
 



   

 


